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I ask for your support of this legislation.  There is NO logical reason for a member of 

the public to need a rapid fire activator of ANY type.  It is hard to understand how any 

Oregon legislator cannot see the importance of this legislation.  It will save 

MULTIPLE lives. 

Judy Tannehill 

 


